
Liturgical Celebrations 

Lord’s Day Masses 

Saturday: 5PM 

 

Sunday: 8AM, 9:45AM, 11:45AM and 6PM 

 

Daily Mass: 8AM    

 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Every Saturday at 4PM and by appointment anytime. 

 

Safe Environment Notice 

Our parish follows the guidelines of the national      

charter for the protection of children and young people 

approved by the US Bishops and Diocese of     

Worcester policies.  Contact Victim Services at a     

direct and confidential telephone line at 508-929-4363.   

OUR LADY OF THE LAKE 

1400 MAIN STREET 

LEOMINSTER, MA 01453 

 

Parish Office Hours 9AM - 3PM 

Monday through Thursday 

 

Parish Office: (978) 342-2978 

Religious Ed. Office: (978) 342-2978, Opt. 4  

Fax: (978) 342-8738 

 

Parish E-Mail 

information@ourladylake.org 

 

Religious Ed. E-mail 

religiouseducation@ourladylake.org 

 

Parish Web Address 

www.ourladylake.org 

 

Pastoral Council E-Mail 

pastoralcouncil@ourladylake.org 

 

Parish Staff 

 

Pastor:  Fr. C. Michael Broderick (x111) 

Email:  cmb@ourladylake.org 

 

 Weekend Assistant: Msgr. James Mongelluzzo 

 

Religious Ed. Director: Michelle Lutter (x109) 

Religious Ed. Coordinators:  

Ellen DePatie (x108) and Rob Carlin (x107) 

Religious Ed. Secretary: Debbie Bronchuk (x106) 

 

Parish Secretary: Laura Petkewich (x104) 

Parish Bookkeeper:  Wendy Chartrand (x101) 

Facility Manager:  Louis Giancola (x110) 

Director of Music: Regie Pineda (x142) 

Parish Outreach:  Betty Hudson (X105) 

              

ALL ARE WELCOME! 

No matter what your present status  

in the Catholic Church, 

no matter what your current family  

or marital situation,  

no matter what your personal history,  

age, background, race,  

no matter what your own self-image: 

You are invited, welcomed, accepted, loved,  

and respected here at Our Lady of the Lake. 

If you are new to our parish,  

please contact the Parish Office to register  

as a new member of our parish family. 

Happy  

Mother’s Day! 



OUR LADY OF THE LAKE           LEOMINSTER, MA 

Dear Friends, 

                As we continue our “Something Beautiful 

For God” campaign receptions, I am gratified by the 

thoughtful questions folks have raised about the       

design, construction costs, and the questions regarding 

the materials to be used versus the economics of it 

all.  The concern for good stewardship is so clear in the 

questions and concerns people have about the design 

and the costs associated with construction.  Once 

again, I will say to all of you that these questions will 

continue to be addressed and answered at each of the 

meetings. At the end of the day, we will embark on a 

project that will have as thoughtfully addressed your 

questions as they have been asked.   

                I want to share with you a portion of an     

article that was passed on to me the other day           

regarding the rebuilding of the Cathedral at Notre 

Dame in Paris.  This one little nugget caught my eye.   

It is by a columnist named Jennifer Fitz: “Could we 

worship just as well in an empty gravel lot? Perhaps. 

But, weak soul that I am, I have never once walked 

into a Catholic church of any size or description and 

thought to myself, “Curse those wretches who so     

selfishly paid for this!”  When I walk into a parish, any 

parish, I am the recipient of the funders’ generosity. 

And if you could only see how desperately sinful my 

soul is, you’d understand there are a whole lot worse 

ways to spend your money than building wretches like 

me an architectural nudge towards the grace of 

God.”  A bit dramatic to be sure, however, as the song 

goes, “Let us build a house where love can dwell and 

all can safely live.”   

                Happy Mother’s Day!   The late humorist 

Erma Bombeck, the like of whom I am not sure exists 

today, made this observation from one Mother’s Day 

celebration that she heard from her bed room as she got 

ready for breakfast in bed: Later in the day, after you 

have decided it’s easier to move to a new house than 

clean the kitchen, you return to your bed, where, if 

you’re wise, you’ll reflect on this day.  For the first 

time, your children will have given instead of received. 

….. And they have presented you with the greatest gift 

people can give: themselves. ….There will be other 

Mother’s Days but not one of them will ever measure 

up to the sound of your children in the kitchen on 

Mother’s Day whispering: “Don’t you dare bleed on 

Mom’s breakfast!”  

                To all Mothers for whom this day may be 

tinged with sorrow instead of joy, for those who have 

suffered the loss of their mother in death, illness, or in 

a broken relationship, be aware of the enormous love 

the Mother of God has for us.  Mother Mary             

understands us in way no one else can.  This is not 

some pious platitude, but the reality of someone who, 

too, was a child, a mother, and then a mother with love 

beyond all telling.  Listen to her.   Peace,   Fr. Michael 

              

SATURDAY, MAY 11th                  

  5:00PM    Henry and Velma Larose 

 

SUNDAY, MAY 12th     Fourth Sunday of Easter           

  8:00AM    Lucy Craigen 

                    Aune Alatalo 

  9:45AM    Joseph Dauphin, 3rd Anniversary 

                    Arlene Halloran 

11:45AM     

  1:15PM    Baptism:  Colton William Walsh 

  6:00PM    Patty Beneat 

                   Buddy Schwartz 

 

MONDAY, MAY 13th            Our Lady of Fatima 

  8:00AM  Ann C. McInerney, 1st Anniversary 

                 Fleur-Ange “Flo” Bachand, 1st Anniversary 

 

TUESDAY, MAY 14th                    Saint Matthias                                              

  8:00AM   Louise McAllister 

                   Marion “Marney” Benson, Month’s Mind 

                           

WEDNESDAY,  MAY 15th                     Saint Isidore 

  8:00AM      

                                      

THURSDAY, MAY 16th                             

  8:00AM    

 

FRIDAY, MAY 17th        

  8:00AM   Mary Ellis, 1st Anniversary 

 

SATURDAY, MAY 18th                    Saint John I 

  5:00PM    Rose Genest 

                    Lionel Edes 

 

SUNDAY, MAY 19th        Fifth Sunday of Easter           

  8:00AM    Shirley Leger 

  9:45AM    Ernest Caponi 

11:45AM    Lorraine Soucy, Month’s Mind 

                    Frank Sonack, Month’s Mind 

  6:00PM    Christopher Gaudet, Bday Remembrance 

MAY CROWNING - All of our children are in-

vited to take part in the crowning of Mary at our 

Parish Grotto after the 9:45 AM Liturgy this 

Sunday, May 12th.  Children who would like to 

take part in honoring Mary should meet at the 

main door of the church at the end of Mass. 



FOURTH SUNDAY OF EASTER 

 

A T T N:  C A T E C H I S T S 

Please Join us for Wine and Cheese and Chat.�

The Religious Ed Team would love to hear your 

feedback about this past year along with any New 

Ideas you may have. 

Monday, Grades 1-5 teachers will be meeting 

4:15-5:15PM on Monday, May 13th, and Tuesday 

teachers 4:15-5:15PM on Tuesday May 14th. 

All Jr. High Catechist please plan on meeting 

Monday, May 13th 6:45-8PM.                                                                                

We look forward to gathering together to listen and 

learn from each other. 

High School Catechists will be meeting later in 

early summer to go over changes to the program. 

NEW TO THE PARISH OR RELIGIOUS         

EDUCATION PROGRAM Welcome! 

Registration forms for Religious Ed grades   K – 

Confirmation can be found in the parish family    

center.  Please feel free to come see us, we would be 

happy to give you a tour and answer any questions 

you might have about our program or parish 

life.  We would love to meet you! 

 

2019-2020 School Year  

(starting the last week in September) 

Beginnings Class 

Sunday mornings, 8:30-9:30AM, followed by the 

9:45AM Mass.  This class is for children who are 

in 3rd grade through high school who have been 

away and are returning to class, or who have had 

no formal religious formation.  

 

Kindergarten  

First Sunday of the month during the 9:45AM  

Mass, October - April. 

 

Grades 1-5  

Monday OR Tuesday afternoons 4:15 - 5:30 pm                                                                                                                             

15 minutes for family gathering time.  A time for all 

to come together to sing, pray, laugh and learn,     

allowing our children to see their vital role in 

Church community.  Each week a different class 

will lead us. 

 

Grades 6, 7 & 8 

Monday evenings, 6:45-8PM OR Tuesday        

afternoons from 4:15-5:30PM.  Please note some 

Monday night commitments will replace Tuesday 

classes for grades 6-8. 

                                                                                                                             

High School I (9th grade)  

Sunday evenings twice a month 6:00-8:30PM   

beginning with Mass at 6PM.  After Mass, a light 

meal will be served, and 1 1/2 hour class time. 

A fun, exciting opportunity for our 

high school kids to gather as a 

community: Summer Co-ed      

Volleyball League.  Matches are 

on six consecutive Monday and Wednesday 

nights starting in July.  Our Lady of the Lake’s 

team will begin practice soon!  Kids come with 

a wide range of experience and skill!  The team 

is open to kids graduating from 8th grade this 

spring through high school graduates. Call the 

Rel. Ed. Office for more info. or to sign up!   

Pro Life Rose Drive 

We will have silk roses available 

at the church entrances after all     

Masses this weekend.  A donation 

of $1 is requested.  All proceeds 

will directly benefit Pro Life efforts of                    

Massachusetts Citizens for Life. 

 

The rose has long been a symbol of love and 

of life, vibrant or vulnerable, competent or in 

need of special care, born or unborn.  Show 

your love of life by supporting the Rose for Life 

Drive! 

Teacher Appreciation Party!                                                                                                                            

Monday, May 20th, 5:30PM!! 

You will not want to miss out on 

this year’s amazing event!    

Every catechist, aide, and     

general helper who has assisted 

in our program is invited to attend. Please 

mark your calendar!! 

Baccalaureate Mass   

 Sunday, May 19th, 9:45AM                                                                                                                           

We invite ALL Our Lady of the Lake High 

School Seniors as we celebrate your                 

accomplishment and pray with you and for you.  

A special blessing and homily will be for you as 

you enter into the next chapter of your lives. 



MAY 11TH AND 12TH, 2019 

The decorated white “Give New 

Life” bags for our Food Pantry 

were given out to those who wish 

to help those in need of food.  A 

list of non-perishable items that 

we give out in our food pantry is 

in each bag.  These bags of food 

will help to stock our food pantry 

shelves.  The bags of food may 

be returned anytime during the Easter Season and 

left at the entrances to the church.  Thank you for 

your support. 

If you would like to light a           

Memorial candle in honor of a 

loved one, you may purchase 

one for $4 each at the parish 

office.  Recipients are responsible for lighting 

and placing their candles into the candle holders 

out at our Parish Grotto.  

St Cecilia's is sponsoring an  

air-conditioned motor coach trip to the  

Pawtucket Red Sox—Sunday, June 9th  

  

Cost: $25.00, includes bus ride, 

reserved box seat ticket and 

$2.00 ball park credit. Bus will 

leave St Cecilia's Parish Center 

parking lot at 11:00AM. (game 

time-1:05PM). Call Dave/Dee at 

978-537-4774 if you would like to go.  Don’t 

delay, limited to the first 50 people to sign 

up. 

  St. Stephen Knew  

Scripture!  Should You? 

Discover with other Catholic Men     

wisdom for dealing with the daily      

challenges of life.  Join us as we explore 

Ma�hew 8 and Acts 7.  The Men’s Spiritual 

Study Group, will meet on Thursday, May 

16th, 7�8PM in the parish family center.  Con-

tact David LaLiberty at       laliber-

ty45@gmail.com or 978�537�1134 for more in-

forma*on.�

The Vanessa T. Marcotte 

Foundation 3rd Annual  

5k Run/Walk 

Saturday, June 15th, 2019 

at 10AM-1PM 

Wachusett Mountain Ski Area 

499 Mountain Road, Princeton 

 

Raffles, Auction, Vendors,  

Food Trucks, Beer, DJ 

Rain or Shine 

 

For more info or to register online: 

www. vanessatmarcottefoundation.org 

or follow @vtmfoundation on  

Twitter and Instagram 

Do You Need A Kingdom In Your Midst Story? 

Last weekend as I greeted people at the door, a family 

with two young children, nine and eleven, approached 

me. The kids were a little shy but after some                

encouragement told me they had something to give 

me.  The youngest had a birthday party and asked that 

in lieu (their word, by the way) of gifts, the guests were 

asked to bring a donation so they could give it to our 

food pantry!  How much was it?  Well, that’s not the 

point now is it?  The Kingdom is in our midst, and God 

has given us eyes to see it and hearts to love it.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JOY OF MUSIC FACULTY CONCERT SERIES 

PINEDA KIM TRIO 

Regie Pineda, Olga Pineda, Sanghee Kim 

Sunday, May 19th at 4PM 

Suggested Donation to the Faculty  

Performance Fund: $15., Seniors/Students $10. 

Joseph & Jordan Shapiro Concert Hall 

Joy of Music, 1 Gorham Street, Worcester 

508-856-9541   www.jomp.org 

Your generosity has 

helped many people!  

During the week of 

May 12th, 16 bags of 

food were distributed. 



MAY 11TH AND 12TH, 2019 

THIS WEEK’S  PARISH EVENTS                  

                   

                        

                  SATURDAY, MAY 11TH  

   7:30PM   AA Meeting 

  

                      SUNDAY, MAY 12TH 

   Mother’s Day 

   9:45AM  Crowning of Mary 

 

MONDAY, MAY 13TH 

   4:15PM   Grades 1-5 Teacher Meeting 

   6:45PM   Grades 6-8 Teacher Meeting 

   7:00PM   Bazaar Leadership Team Meeting 

  

                     TUESDAY, MAY 14TH 

   4:15PM   Grades 1-5 Teacher Meeting 

   5:30PM   Serra Club Mass and Dinner 

   7:00PM   Campaign Reception 

   

                 WEDNESDAY, MAY 15TH 

   7:00PM   Bereavement Group 

   7:00PM   Campaign Reception 

   7:00PM   Folk Group Practice 

    

                   THURSDAY, MAY 16TH 

   9:00PM   Dominoes 

   1:00PM   Prayer Shawl Ministry 

   6:30PM   Scouts BSA Troop 12 Meeting  

   7:00PM   Men’s Spiritual Study Group 

   7:00PM   Adult Choir Practice 

     

                      FRIDAY, MAY 17TH 

   4:30PM   Choir of Angels Practice 

   7:30PM   AlAnon Meeting 

 

                  SATURDAY, MAY 18TH  

   3:00PM   Brown Bag Ministry Food Prep (OFH) 

   6:00PM   Campaign Reception (following Mass) 

   7:30PM   AA Meeting 

  

                      SUNDAY, MAY 19TH 

   9:45AM   Baccalaureate Mass and Reception 

  10:45AM  Campaign Reception (following Mass) 

    7:00PM   Campaign Reception (following Mass) 

 

 

    

Thank you for your Parish Support!  

 

May 5th, 2019 

`           Sunday Envelopes                   $  4,824. 

           Make Up Envelopes                $     694. 

           Paid Ahead Envelopes            $       36. 

           Loose Cash                              $  3,615. 

     SUNDAY COLLECTION         $  9,169.          

     Monthly Maintenance                   $     624. 

 

     PARISH TITHE  

The week of April 28th Tithe of $757.90 will be 

sent to First Concern Pregnancy Resource      

Center in Clinton. Since its inception, the Center 

has helped women and men of all ages who face 

planned and unplanned pregnancies. They offer 

confidential free pregnancy tests and peer          

counseling, as well as information about local     

resources, a mothers' support group, father         

mentoring, parenting classes, and an interactive   

abstinence presentation for schools.  They exist to 

empower individuals to make informed choices and 

to extend help in situations where the beginning of 

new life has brought hardship or confusion instead 

of joy. Their mission is to confidentially provide 

honest, accurate and complete information that will 

help people make good choices about pregnancy. 

The week of  May 6th Tithe of $916.90  will be 

sent to support the works of the Catholic Relief   

Services (CRS). CRS supports Catholic Church  

organizations that carry out international relief and 

solidarity efforts. Programs include relief and      

resettlement for victims of persecution, war, and 

natural disasters, development projects to improve 

living conditions for the poor, legal and support   

services for poor immigrants, peace and               

reconciliation work for people suffering from      

violence and advocacy on behalf of the powerless. 

Thank you to all who have sent 

in their donations and those who 

have contributed online. This 

week we have 148 donors with a 

total of $42,845. Our goal is 

$60,000., which leaves us with a 

balance of $17,155.  Please do the best you can.  

Remember, it’s the “sum of the parts” that makes 

the whole.  

Please return your CRS Rice Bowls 

to the baskets at the entrances of          

the church.  Thank you for your            

generosity!   

Throughout the 50 days 

of the Easter Season, we 

remember at Mass all 

those whose names are   

written on the Easter 

Flower Offering envelopes.  Thank you 

for your generosity. 


